
 

 

Prime Two on the 2 

 
 
Location Plan for Approved Subdivision 

 

The subdivision application was approved by the Municipal Planning Commission subject to 
the following conditions:  

  
1. All outstanding property taxes must be paid in full.   
2. The approach which services the balance of the quarter does not exist. Therefore, a new 

approach is to be constructed that meets Saddle Hills County Operations Department 
current standards and is to be completed at the applicant’s expense.  

3. A new sewage system is to be installed that meets the Private Sewage Disposal Systems 
2015 Standards of Practice. A copy of an inspection report by an agency authorized by 
Alberta Municipal Affairs to issue Private Sewage System permits indicating the system is 
compliant and takes into consideration the new boundaries created by the proposed 
subdivision must be provided to the County. 

 

APPROVED SUBDIVISION 


